
From: Kate Steele  

Sent: 08 November 2024 11:13 

To: Planning 

Subject: Planning application 2024/4221/T 

 

To whom it may concern 

 

I live at number 66a Goldhurst Terrace and have only yesterday heard about 

this application through a neighbour. 

 

This is such a beautiful tree that has been on our street for many years. 

 

There seems to be no clear evidence for felling this tree, and without warning 

or time to assess it properly. 

 

I would request a specialist team to review this and provide some alternative 

options. 

 

Yours sincerely 

Kate Steele 

 

 


